
Schools can obtain information on the pupil numbers used for their 2015-16 Pupil Premium allocation at: 
https://www.keytosuccess.education.gov.uk/cgi-bin/schools/index 
 
Schools will need to go through the following stages to access the information:  
 

1) They log into secure access 
2) Select KtS (Key to Success as the system they wish to access) 
3) Click ‘download’ under pupil premium 2015-16 from the menu on the left.  

 
Schools will see the screen below.  All schools should be able to see the pupil premium section and the download and search option. 
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